
Hospice Charity Funding Appeal 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. As a dedicated supporter of our hospice 

charity, we want to share exciting opportunities and our ongoing commitment to providing 

compassionate care to those in need. 

At [Hospice Name], we believe in the power of community and the importance of volunteer-led 

initiatives. Our volunteers have been instrumental in enhancing the quality of life for our patients 

and their families. From organizing support groups to hosting creative expression workshops, 

these initiatives provide much-needed relief and comfort. 

However, to sustain and expand these valuable programs, we require additional funding. We are 

reaching out to our compassionate community members, like you, to consider making a 

donation. Your support will enable us to continue our mission and empower our volunteers to 

make a difference. 

With your help, we can: 

• Enhance our volunteer training programs. 

• Provide resources for patient and family support activities. 

• Purchase supplies for workshops and community events. 

Every contribution, regardless of size, makes a significant impact. Together, we can ensure that 

our hospice remains a haven of hope and support for those we serve. 

If you would like to contribute, please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact us at 

[Contact Information]. Thank you for considering our appeal and for being a vital part of our 

hospice community. 

With gratitude, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospice Name] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


